## Queensland Newsletter Chemists Golf Club

## Presidents Report Christo Grove



On Monday the 18th of August, we had our monthly golf day at Royal Brisbane. The weather gods were on our side, presenting with a slight breeze and blue skies on another perfect winter's day in Queensland. It was also round one of the Club Championships.

We had a very good turnout on the day with 110 registered players. As always, the course was in mint condition and played pretty hard for those who did not know the course and how to manage their angles into the greens.

The sponsors on the day were IPA, represented by Matt Marsh and Paul O'Sullivan. We were lucky enough to have had golf pro Paul Gow from "How good is golf" man the 8th hole where he gave tips on how to get the most out of the hole. There was a hole in one prize of a trip to the US masters for two, available for any lucky golfer. Paul reported on some good shots played by the players, with one shot actually hitting the pin and Eric Kang being rewarded with a Masters cap.



Pharmacy Solutions were of course our challenge hole sponsors, and we thank Peter Marshall for his continued sponsorship.



# Queensland Newsletter Chemists Golf Club

The next round will be held at Indooroopilly GC on Monday the 15th of September, when we will know who this year's club champions will be!

Our dinner presentation went well with an excellent menu put up by RQ, much enjoyed by all.

Paul Gow entertained us with stories on golf and updated us on the LIV vs PGA situation.

His opinion is that the two bodies would never come together and will co-exist as two separate tours.

The evening wound up after prize giving and all went home after having had a great day out. You can't start a week on a better note than that!!

### Results

Full details @ gcgc.com.au/2025-results/

## THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS:

































































